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22 April 2021

Dear Dr Al-Hoorie,
Studies in Second Language Acquisition [SLA]

[ am pleased to tell you that at a recent meeting, the Press Syndicate formally confirmed your
appointment as an Editorial Board member of the above journal for a term ending 31 December
2023.

We would like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome you to the Editorial Board and hope
your association with the journal will be both interesting and enjoyable. During your term of
appointment, you are entitled to receive a complimentary online subscription to the journal. If you
have any queries, your main point of contact at the Press is Amy Laurent, Commissioning Editor
(alaurent@cambridge.org).

The journal’s success relies in no small part upon the dedication of its editorial team and so I
would like to take this opportunity to offer you our sincere thanks for your willingness to support

it in this way.

Yours sincerely,

Ella Colvin
Director of Publishing
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